
 

Audubon in the Schools 

Audubon in the Schools partners with 4th Graders at Beaufort & Port Royal 

Elementary Schools to introduce students to Lowcountry wildlife with a 

focus on birds and birding. 

 Owl Presentation by Leila Arnold of Lowcountry Raptors 

 Owl Pellet discussion/dissection led by teaching staff with Audubon Club 

volunteers 

 Holiday Crafts with bird themes 

 February 2023, Owl Presentation 

 April or May 2023, a visit to The Cypress Wetlands in Port Royal to focus on 

wading birds.  The Fripp Nature Center brings alligators, snakes & turtles for 

students to experience. 

 

To volunteer for Audubon in the Schools, contact Kathy Agee @ 

kagee879@gmail.com 
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